
 

PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 7 OF 2022 –  

Inner Harbour Hydrographic Survey 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Survey operations are planned in the Falmouth Inner Harbour, Including 

Falmouth Haven Marina and Anchorage on Friday 13th May 2022.  

 

The survey boat that will be used will be a 3.8m RIB, using call sign ‘Zodiac’. The vessel will be maintaining 

a listening watch on VHF ch16 and will be using VHF ch12 as a working channel. 

 

 

 

Mariners are advised to keep a good visual and listening watch and are requested to give the survey vessel 

a wide berth during these operations.   

 

This notice is self-cancelling on the completion of the survey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARBOUR OFFICE      Duncan Paul 

FALMOUTH       HARBOUR MASTER 

TR11 3JQ       13 May 2022 


